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17 November 2017 

The City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Madame Mayor, 

RE: Inter-City Bus Service 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

NOV 2 7 2017 
VICTORIA, B.C.  

On behalf of the District of Ucluelet, I wish to fully endorse The City of Victoria's resolution for 
maintaining and improving inter-city bus service. 

We view the inter-city bus service as an integral mode of transportation for residents and visitors 
on Vancouver Island. As a resort municipality, we recognize the importance of this vital service for 
community accessibility, and connection to resources not readily available in the island's more 
remote locations. 

We feel that by cutting this service it would not only be an injustice, it would only further 
marginalize residents who do not typically have the means to travel outside of their home 
communities. 

It is for these reasons that 1 am pleased to support this resolution. 

Sincerely, 

Dianne St. jacqu.es 
Mayor, District of Ucluelet 
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